
From: Scott Fraser <sfraser@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 3:58 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: RE: October DRC Agenda 
 

• 1319 William Street Major Development 
o Floodplain standards could change if new flood maps become effective prior to Building 

Permit Application date.  
 
Scott 
Scott Fraser, CFM - Floodplain Administrator 
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